
 

East Ayrshire Council 

(A70 Lugar, and U729 Logan) (40 mph and 30mph Speed Limit and Revocation) Order 

202_ 

 

NOTICE OF PROPOSALS 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Council proposes to make the above-named Order that would 

introduce a 40 mph speed limit restriction on A70 between Cumnock and Lugar (from a point 

58 meters north east of the northeast side of railway bridge number RT161/160 eastwards to 

a point 35 metres west of the extended eastern kerbline of Thornwood Drive, Lugar a distance 

of 1.1km or thereby) and on U729 Glenmuir Road, Logan (from its junction with A70 

Muirkirk Road, south then eastwards for a distance of 0.29km or thereby) 

 
In addition it is proposed that the existing 30mph speed limit on A70 Lugar will be 

included within this Order for completeness.  There will be no change to the signed 

extents of this speed limit. 

 

Full details, plan and a Statement of Reasons for proposing to make this Order, are available 

for inspection online at https://www.tellmescotland.gov.uk/notices/east-
ayrshire/traffic/00000248747 or can be emailed to interested parties on request by contacting 

us at the address below or by emailing enquiries@ayrshireroadsalliance.org  

Anyone wishing to object to these proposals, must do so in writing stating the grounds on 

which the objection is made to: Interim Head of Roads - Ayrshire Roads Alliance at the 

address below or by emailing enquiries@ayrshireroadsalliance.org by Friday 11 June 2021 

 

Kevin Braidwood 

Interim Head of Roads - Ayrshire Roads Alliance 

Opera House 

8 John Finnie Street 

Kilmarnock 

KA1 1DD 

 

Email: enquiries@ayrshireroadsalliance.org 

Tel: 01563 503160 
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